
[bookmark: _GoBack]The hockey tour to Hervey Bay went ahead despite the bad weather. Unfortunately, the girls only got one game in before the rain set in. However, a good time was had by the girls watching movies, playing cards & ten pin bowling.
The girls are all set for the beginning of the season this weekend. 
Raffle tickets for the monster raffle are being handed out now.
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